
Delaware Council No. 18, Knight Masons   
October 25, 1997 

Masonic Temple, Wilmington, Delaware 

 

A meeting of Delaware Council No.18 was opened in form at 3:00 pm with the following officers present: 

 

Excellent Chief  Charles H. Lengel, Jr. 

Senior Knight  Eugene R. Small 

Junior Knight  John B. Dorsey 

Scribe-Treasurer  Mark E. Irwin, PEC 

Senior Warden  Warren F. Schueler, Sr. 

Junior Warden  James T. Elliott 

Director of Ceremonies Wayne M. Schutz 

Priest   James A. Pletz - pt 

Steward   Albert Westerside 

Sentinel    Haywood I. Buck, Jr. 

 

Members present as per register (18). 

The Excellent Chief welcomed all present. 

The minutes of the last meeting of April 26, 1997 were read and approved as read. 

The treasurer reported a balance of $3072.01 in the Money Market and $3864.34 in a CD. 

A motion was made passed and seconded to revise the by-laws to provide an annual honorarium of $50 for the 

Scribe-Treasurer. 

A motion was made, passed and seconded to authorize the Treasurer to pay any bills that might arise between 

meetings. 

EC Lengel recognized the following Past Excellent Chiefs: Pletz, Little, McVey, Townsend, Scarlott, Patterson and 

Irwin. 

 

A motion was made passed and seconded to meet on April 25, 1998 at the Masonic Temple, Dover, Delaware at 

1:00 pm. 

 

The following companions were nominated for membership:  Wayne T. Slack 

       Richard Weaver 

       Howard Robertson III 

       Ronald Jamison 

 

P.E.C. Richard Scarlott assisted by Horace G. Patterson as Conductor installed the following officers: 

 

Excellent Chief  Eugene R. Small 

Senior Knight  John B. Dorsey 

Junior Knight  Warren F. Schueler, Sr. 

Scribe-Treasurer  Mark E. Irwin, PEC 

Senior Warden  James T. Elliott 

Junior Warden  Wayne M. Schutz 

Director of Ceremonies Herbert J. Atkinson – Horace G. Patterson - proxy 

Priest   Albert Westerside 

Steward   Haywood I. Buck, Jr. 

Sentinel    Carl V. Dreisbach, Jr. 

 

There being no further business the Council was closed in form at 3:42 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mark Irwin, PEC 

Scribe 



 


